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2021-2022 F-150 Raptor - Rattle Noise From The Exhaust - Built On Or 
Before 06-Jun-2022 

 
Some 2021-2022 F-150 Raptor vehicles built on or before 06-Jun-2022 may experience a rattle noise 
from the exhaust near the exhaust tailpipe actuators. This condition does not affect vehicle durability and 
no additional diagnosis or service is required for this condition at this time. Inform customers that they can 
continue to drive the vehicle, and engineering is currently working on a solution for this condition that is 
expected in September 2022. Replacement of the muffler will not resolve this condition. Monitor OASIS 
for additional information and schedule service appointments for customers once the repair becomes 
available. 


